
 

 

Open Space Lands Acquisition and 

Development (OSLAD) Grant  

 

 
The OSLAD grant is provided through the Illinois 

Department of Natural Resources (IDNR).  The grant is 

funded 90% by IDNR and 10% by the City of Beardstown.  

Grant funds will be used to improve the Beardstown Marina 

with a campground and additional amenities.  Construction 

is expected to start in the latter part of 2019. 

 

 

Campground – 7 campsites – 1 will be ADA accessible 

Electric and Water Service at each campsite 

Fishing Pier/Wildlife Viewing Platform 

Electrical upgrades at the Marina 

Water upgrades at the Marina 

Restrooms and Showers 

Playground Equipment 

Kayak Launch 

Picnic Shelter 

 

 

Making Our Dream a Reality 


